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This is to express my support for HB 4124.  As a former teacher, mother of a teacher, 

and grandmother to school-age kids, I am concerned about the time and money 

spent on test preparation and testing.  I think we need to know what tests are given 

and who does and does not benefit from all that testing.  I suspect that neither kids 

nor teachers benefit from many of these tests --- but let's find out!   

 

Sincerely, Marion Malcolm 


